
 

Vision Statement: 
Our school provides learning opportunities enabling students and staff to achieve personal excellence and pursue their passions in an inclusive, supportive, and 
respectful environment. We educate students by teaching skills and modeling attitudes needed to become successful lifelong learners and responsible, caring school 
and global citizens. Our school honours dignity, purpose, and options for all. 
 
Notre ®cole offre des opportunit®s dôapprentissage permettant aux ®l¯ves et aux enseignant(e)s de r®aliser leur propre excellence et de poursuivre leurs passions 
dans un milieu inclusif, positif, et respectueux. On instruit les ®l¯ves en enseignant les habilit®s et en modelant les attitudes n®cessaires pour devenir des apprenant
(e)s ¨ vie ainsi que des citoyen(ne)s scolaires et globales/aux responsables et bienveillant(e)s. Notre ®cole fait honneur ¨ la dignit®, aux buts et aux options pour tous 
et pour toutes.  
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PRINCIPALôS MESSAGE 

Dear NDSS Community,  

Welcome to the March Newsletter.  This is the shortest 
month of the school year as we only have eleven instruc-
tional days.  All students will be receiving an update on 
Term 1 progress within the first week of March.  This 
may be in the form of an interim progress report for the 
senior students, and for our grade 8-9 students, this 
would look like an ongoing communication of student 
learning (OCSL) report.   

The OCSL report will include authentic evidence of stu-
dent learning, will explicitly reference the learning stand-
ards, will include student voice and will include descrip-
tive feedback.  All students will take part in this process 
and will select at least one piece of evidence from each 
of their classes.  Please ask your child which pieces of 
evidence they are considering for each of their classes.  
For example, this may be something they have made in 
Woodshop, baked in a Foods class, written in an English 
class or a skill attained in a Physical Health and Educa-
tion class.   

In the second week of March we will have an early dis-
missal at 1:46pm on Wednesday, March 13th.  Teachers 
will be available in their classrooms from 3:00 ï 5:00pm 
to discuss student progress.  Spring Break would then be 
an opportunity for students to catch up on any missed 
learning opportunities prior to the end of Term 1, on April 
18th.  As NDSS is a very busy and active school, we 
have had a large number of students missing class time 
to take part in extracurricular opportunities in February.  
The intent of the interim and OCSL window is to ensure 
that student progress is communicated home.  All stu-
dents and all parent/guardians should know how to ac-
cess the MYEDBC Family Portal, to check on learning 
progress at any time.  If access is still an issue, please 
connect directly with the NDSS office and ask for Ciana.   

On behalf of NDSS staff, I would like to wish everyone a 
terrific Spring Break. 

Geoff Steel, 
Principal, NDSS   

NDSS ADMINISTRATION ANNOUNCEMENT 

On behalf of the NDSS Staff, I would like to thank Mr. Ste-
phen Epp for all of his hard work as Vice Principal, and to 
welcome back Ms. Ricki Bartlett as Vice Principal, as she 
returns from maternity leave.   

Mr. Epp has been Vice Principal at NDSS since Septem-
ber and also served as Vice Principal on a fill in basis last 
year.  Mr. Eppôs professionalism and dedication was 
greatly appreciated and he will be missed.  We wish him 
all the best as he moves back to John Barsby in a teach-
ing role. Ms. Bartlett will be returning the week prior to 
Spring Break and will transition with Mr. Epp as he will 
conclude his position at NDSS on March 15th.  

Sincerely, 
Geoff Steel 

 

FOLLOW US ON TWITTER 
@NDSSIslanders 
for timely notifications 

 

WELCOME TO OUR NEW STAFF MEMBER: 

Mr. B. Sieben    Social Studies 



NDSS CALENDAR FOR THE 2018-19 SCHOOL YEAR  

2019 
Mar. 4 - 13               *OCSL (Grade 8-9) / Interim (10-12) Update Week  
Mar. 6 (Wed)            Midway Term One  
Mar. 13 (Wed)          Parent Teacher Contact: Dismissal 1:46 pm 

       Classroom meetings 3:00-5:00 pm  
Mar. 15 (Fri)             Last day of classes before Spring Break 
Apr. 1 (Mon)  School re-opens after Spring Break 
Apr.19 (Fri) Good Friday 
Apr. 22 (Mon) Easter Monday 
Apr. 23 (Tue)  Term 2 First Day 
May 1 (Wed)            Report Card Available on MYEDBC  

       Parent -Portal (Electronic Distribution)  
May 2 (Thu)             Parent-Teacher Interviews/ Gr. 8/9 SLCôs  

       Dismissal 1:46pm 3-6 pm Lg. Gymnasium 
May 10 (Fri) Non-Instructional Day (School Based) 
May 20 (Mon)          Victoria Day 
May 22 (Wed) Midway Term Two 
May 23 (Thu)           Aboriginal Graduation, John Barsby (tentative) 
May 30 (Thu) Fine Arts Night 
Jun. 5 (Wed)           Grade 10-11 Awards Assemblies, in school 
  Grade 12 Evening Awards 6:00 pm Lg. Gym 
Jun. 6 (Thu)             Athletics Awards Recognition 
Jun. 20 (Thu)           Last Day of Regular Classes for Grades 8-12 
Jun. 21 - 27  English Numeracy Assessment              
Jun. 24 (Mon) Evaluation de Numeratie  
         (French Immersion Numeracy Assessment) 
Jun. 24 (Mon)  English 12 Prov. Exam 8:30-11:30 am 
Jun. 25 (Tue) Francais Langue 12 Prov. Exam 12:00-3:00 pm 
Jun. 26 (Wed) Comm. 12 Prov. Exam 8:30-11:30 am 
Jun. 26 (Wed)          Commencement Rehearsal  
       (Nanaimo Conference Centre)  1:00 pm  

Jun. 27 (Thu)           NDSS Commencement  
        (Nanaimo Conference Centre)  2:00 pm  

Jun. 28 (Fri)  Year End Administrative Day  
Jul. 4 (Thu)  Semester 2 Report Cards Available on MYEDBC  
          Family Portal (Electronic Distribution) 

 
*OCSL = Ongoing Communication of Student Learning 

ADMINISTRATION 

Mr. Geoff Steel  Principal, Grade 12s 

Mr. Stacy Marusic Vice-Principal, Grades 8-11, A-K 

Ms. Ricki Bartlett Vice-Principal, Grades 8-11, L-Z 

COUNSELLOR STUDENT ALLOCATION 

Ms. Al-Hajj:        A- Culic 
        Francophone, Human Services 

Mr. Kral:       CullonðKashmere & GTS  

Ms.Tomiyama:          KearnsðParker & GTS 

Ms. Smith:       ParkerðZ & GTS  

Ms. Pyne:  International Students 

        Scholarships & GTS 

ACADEMIC SUPPORT 
Ms. Prlic:  A-Gray 

Ms. Edgar  Graystone-Munroe 

Mr. Jones  Murdoch-Z 

PAC CORNER 

NDSS PAC meets the first Tuesday of the month at 7:00 
p.m. in the NDSS Library.  Stay involved!  The next  
meeting will be April 2nd.  Parents should park in the rear 
of the building behind the band shell. 

Website: https://nd.schools.sd68.bc.ca/students-parents/pac/ 

Email us:  ndsspacchair@gmail.com  

BREAKFAST PROGRAM 
A huge Thank You to Nanaimo Ladysmith Schools 
Foundation for providing food. Also Thank You to teach-
ers and students who volunteer to help keep this pro-
gram running smoothly every morning.  
Students are welcome to come and get any of these 
items to start the day:  

Bagels, English Muffins or Toast 

Fresh Fruit 

Yogurt and Applesauce 

Granola Bars 

Hard Boiled Eggs 

Milk or Juice 

On Wednesdays, French Toast is available. 

MY NDSS WEBSITE 

The NDSS website is updated on a regular basis.  
Please check our website for more current infor-
mation! 

myndss.ca 

PARKING 
REMINDER:  Students MUST apply for student 
parking EVERY YEAR, and only park in the gravel 
lot by Serauxman stadium.  Students who have not 
registered, or who park in staff parking, WILL receive 
a parking ticket. 

PARENTS:  Staff parking is monitored, so guests 
should park in one of the four clearly marked spots 
(we have new signs), in front of the school by the 
office, to avoid getting a ticket.  Should  these be oc-
cupied, please check in with the office for a tempo-
rary parking pass.   

NAC PARKING: The Nanaimo Aquatic Center 
does monitor their parking lot as well.  Tickets re-
ceived while parked at NAC are not the responsibility 
of NDSS.  

Unauthorized vehicles WILL be ticketed. 

NDSS REPORT CARDS ARE NOW  
DISTRIBUTED ONLINE.   

Report cards were published online February 7th.  
Keep up with your studentôs grades, attendance and 
notifications by providing the school with your email 
address, and through your MyEdBC family portal 
account. 

NDSS communicates primarily via email.  If you 
know of parents that may not be aware of this, or 
who are not receiving school emails, please share 
this newsletter and information with them, to ensure 
they do not miss important notifications.  For assis-
tance, or to have an account created, please email 
ND-FamilyPortalQuestions@sd68.bc.ca or contact 
the office at 250-740-2000. 

STUDENT CARDS/PHOTOS 

We still have a LARGE number of student cards 
in the office.  Please pick yours up if you have-
nôt received it! 

mailto:ND-FamilyPortalQuestions@sd68.bc.ca

